
Submitter: LAURIE KIMMELL 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: HB3194 

I would like to thank Sen. Meeks for scheduling this hearing without giving the 

general public (barely 24 hours notice) to comment.   It shows the bad faith and 

skullduggery of Sen President Wagner's leadership, a lousy presidence and the lack 

of ethics. 


